
Cancellation and Rescheduling of 17​th​ National Convention of UDA  

It is with sincere regret that we announce the postponement and rescheduling of the 
17​th​ National Convention of Ubium Development Association in USA (UDA), which was 
to be held in Houston, Texas, July 10-12, 2020. 
 

The rescheduled date is​ ​July 23-25, 2021​ ​at the same venue, Houston Marriott 
Westchase, 2900 Briarpark Dr, Houston, TX 77042. 
 

We wish to thank everyone particularly our members, sponsors, volunteers, speakers 
and special guests, as well as our partner organizations, who worked assiduously over 
the past one year to ensure the success of the event. We are committed to honoring our 
obligation to those who paid for ads in the souvenir program booklet of the 17​th​ National 
Convention. 
 

Immediate cancellation of hotel reservations and travel plans for the rescheduled 
convention is strongly advised. We are aware that hotels, travel agents, and airlines 
have graciously agreed to waive penalties for or accommodate cancellations.  
 

In a related development, UDA National Council met and approved a resolution 
extending the tenure of the incumbent administration of UDA through July 2021. 
 

In the circumstance, we will be providing timely update on plans to the 2021 National 
Convention. We look forward to hosting you as scheduled in 2021 in Houston, Texas, 
and invite you to join. 
 

We sincerely wish to thank you for your ongoing support of UDA, and sincerely regret 
the postponement and inconveniences. 

  

Sincerely, 

Grace Edoho-ukwa, Ph.D 
General Secretary 


